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On June 10, Toronto International Academy students 
attended a Toronto FC game and had an unforgettable 
experience cheering on the city’s premier soccer team. The 
outing was filled with excitement, school spirit, and 
camaraderie, giving students a chance to bond while 
enjoying an action-packed match together.

Soccer Game!
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Toronto International Academy is proud to announce that 
we successfully passed our Ministry of Education 
inspection on June 23, 2025! This achievement reflects our 
ongoing commitment to providing a high-quality learning 
environment that meets and exceeds provincial standards. 
We thank our dedicated teachers, staff, and students for 
contributing to this success. Together, we continue to 
ensure excellence in education and support for every 
learner at TIA.

TIA Passes Inspection with Flying Colours!
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Toronto International Academy students have 
successfully completed their final exams and finished 
the school year strong! Their hard work, dedication, 
and perseverance have truly paid off. We are proud of 
their achievements and growth this year. The school 
wishes all students a joyful, relaxing, and well-
deserved summer break!

Students Complete Q4 Final Exams
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In June, Toronto International Academy students proudly 
accepted their university offer letters in June after months of 
thoughtful deliberation about the best post-secondary paths for 
their futures. Our students were admitted to a wide variety of 
programs, with the most common admissions in the STEM 
fields. This achievement reflects their hard work, focus, and 
perseverance throughout the school year. We extend our 
heartfelt congratulations and wish them great success as they 
begin the exciting next chapter of their academic journeys!

University Offers Accepted



BRIGHTER FUTURES TOGETHER

Dear Students,

Congratulations on successfully completing another 
school year! Your hard work, perseverance, and 
dedication have truly inspired us all at Toronto 
International Academy. We are incredibly proud of your 
achievements and excited for the bright futures ahead of 
you. As you move on to post-secondary education and 
begin building your careers, remember that TIA will 
always be your home. No matter where life takes you, you 
are always welcome to come back for a visit.

We wish you continued success and happiness in all your 
future endeavors!

Warm Regards,

Martin Melkoumian, Principal

Message of Congratulation
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